
Curbside 
Trash 
Collection 
is Changing 
E�ective January 15, 2024, your 

trash collection is changing to 

once-a-week collection.

See other side for more details.



Collection Changes Coming Soon 
Dear Fernandina Beach resident, 
E�ective January 15, 2024, your trash collection is changing to 
once-a-week collection. At the beginning of January, you will 
receive an informational brochure a�ached to your trash cart. 
Your NEW collection day will be included in the brochure.

Your recycling day will not change.

Bulk waste will continue to be collected on Wednesdays, 
and WM will collect up to 3 cubic yards each week.

Proper cart placement for automated collection
Remember to place your carts at least 3 feet apart and 3 feet 
away from any obstacles (trees, cars, mailboxes, etc.) to allow 
the automatic arm to li� and empty the carts. Place wheels 
of cart toward house.

Have your cart(s) curbside
no later than 6 a.m. 
on your collection day.

Contact WM:
Email: StatelineFL@wm.com
Chat: www.wm.com
Call: 904-879-2301 

Stay in the Know by following the City of Fernandina Beach 
Government Facebook page, and sign-up for their Notify Me 
communication pla�orm at www.�fl.us

Stateline Hauling
450496 State Road 200
Callahan, FL 32011

3 �. 3 �.


